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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
January 24th, 2024  

 

21 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      Treasurer’s report is presented at the beginning of each month. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Gord and Keith and Susan for the cookies this week.  There are some 

openings for cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      Welcome to Blair W. 
 
Website:                    The wood suppliers info is available on the Resources page of the website. 
 

Business: Mary’s birthday is coming up.  Happy Birthday Mary! 

Updated membership list is on the table. 

Next Wed is theme day, Canadiana and Birds. 

Walt brought in a cardboard pattern he has been using for cutting out swans.  This is 

available for tracing for anyone who want to. 

Dennis showed his swan carving, a work in progress. 

Noah’s Ark animal cut-outs are available on the table. 

Sweatshirts orders will be taken next week, up until Feb 14th.  See page 2 of this 

newsletter for additional information. 

 

Tech talk:                  Brian stated that VHS tapes on chip carving are available in the storage closet. 

 Dennis is looking for where to source ‘Crystal Clear’ the non-yellowing finish that 

Intarsia speaker Jim Belrose uses. [**Update, www.dkhardware.com       just 

search for Zar Poly crystal clear on their website.]  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

 

http://www.dkhardware.com/
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